
 
 
 

 

 

30 August 2021 

 

Re:  Closure of Bangpoo Facilities 
 

To:   The President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

All Delta Electronics (Thailand) Public Company Limited Bangpoo facilities will be closed on August 

30, 2021 due to the flooding situation in the Bangpoo Industrial Estate on August 29, 2021. 

 

All production facilities are not affected by the flood. Only 2 warehouse buildings with only material and 

not finished good are affected due to high flood water in the area.  

 

For this reason, we are going to close all operations for today or until the flood level is safe for our 

operators to enter the premise. 

 

Our assessment will take place as soon as it is safe for our staff to go into the area. Therefore, we will be 

able to report the monetary affect on our operation only after we finish the assessment of the premise. 

 

In any cases, the company will issue further letters to the authority to update the situation accordingly. 
 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,                                                                             
 

 

________________________ 

 Wilailak Fungthanakun 

 Company Secretary 


